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For all members of the Nordic Road Association   1 July 2020 

 

Welcome  
 

 

Dear all 

 

Today, a new cycle has begun for the Nordic Road Association (NVF).  

 

It is always exciting to embark on something new, and we look forward to the many activities that lie ahead.  

 

NVF demands commitment from all of us, but not least from those of you who are members of a working 

group, and from those of you who have agreed to lead the work as either chairpersons or secretaries. We 

wish you the best of luck. We are prepared to do what we can to give you as good a support as possible in 

order for us to ensure, together, that NVF will become a strong and relevant forum for knowledge sharing 

and development of knowledge.  

 

Together, we will work on UN’s Sustainable Development Goals, which – as of today – forms the strategic 

basis of NVF. It will be interesting to see, to what extent we will succeed in showing how the road industry 

can contribute to meeting the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

If you have not already read the strategy, we urge you to do so now – it is intriguing to read.   

 

Finally, we would like to express our sincere thanks to the Swedish Association, which hands over a Nordic 

association in very good shape. We hope we will meet the expectations generated by the Swedish chair-

manship of the former cycle. 

 

 

Enjoy the work!  

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Jens Holmboe    Ib Enevoldsen 

Director General, Danish Road Directorate  Managing Director, Ramboll Denmark  

Chairperson (2020-2024)   Vice-President (2020-2024) 

 

 

 

NVF is managed by NVF’s Association Board consisting of the chairperson and the vice-president from the 

National NVF Associations as well as the National NVF secretaries. The management of NVF alternates 

between countries. Denmark holds the chairmanship for the period of 2020-2024, after which it will be 

handed over to Finland.  
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